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James Thomas - FW: Inspection Appointment

Fe ey

From: Adam Strobel <AStrobel@gruuvtech.com>

To: "James.Thomas@ci.stpaul.mn.us" <James.Thomas@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date: 8/3/2011 7:38 AM

Subject: FW: Inspection Appointment

Hi Thomas,

Thanks for the call this morning, Scott Hogan (Birmingham Front Unit) will be taking over on the repairs for
Montana as well as the interface between yourself and this property e.g. Not Kevin.

| called Kevin this morning, he did not answer so | left him a detailed messaging letting him now he is not the
person who will be working with yourself going forward.

I'm getting Scott Hogan's contact number today for you and | will email it to you once | have it.
Have a good day Thomas!
Best regards,

Adam Strobel t
317-509-3194 (Cell Phone)

From: Adam Strobel

Sent: Wednesday, July 27, 2011 11:23 AM
To: james.thomas@ci.stpaul.mn.us
Subject: RE: Inspection Appointment
Importance: High

James,
Do you have time to talk tomorrow (Thursday 7/28/2011) at anytime?

As you know | live now in another state and | have been having a terrible time trying to find a certified tech to
help with the items that need to be done to the 1889/91 Montana street home.

I believe last year you worked with my brother Nick who now lives in Indianapolis as well. I'm trying to arrange a
time for Nick to go to MN and find a contractor as well. | would like to take care of the items ASAP but just need

to find the right company.
Please let me know what time works best for you tomorrow.
Thank you James,

Adam Strobe!
317-509-3194 (Cell Phone)
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